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PUBLIC HEARING  
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
 
In accordance with Section 7-247a of the Connecticut General Statutes and Section 19-68 of the 
Town of Glastonbury’s Code of Ordinances, the Glastonbury Water Pollution Control Authority 
will conduct a Public Hearing commencing at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 12, 2021, via Zoom 
video conferencing. At the hearing, the affected property owners shall have an opportunity to be 
heard concerning the proposed acquisition or construction of a sanitary sewer system and the 
estimated assessments therefor. Proposal is for the construction of approximately 600 L.F. of 
public sewer in conjunction with a new roadway to service eight (8) proposed residential 
building lots. The proposed sewer will be located within the Roaring Brook Watershed and be 
constructed as part of the proposed 8 Lot Residential Subdivision located at 1040 Main Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut. Plans may be reviewed on the Town of Glastonbury website located 
on the calendar page, prior to said hearing. 
 
 
Public Hearing Comment may be provided in either format below: 
 

1. Public Hearing Comment may be submitted in writing by clicking on the “Public Hearing 
Comments” link found on the Town of Glastonbury website, Home Page, Meetings Tab, 
Wednesday, May 12th Water Pollution Control Authority Regular Meeting. 
 
OR 
 

2. Public Hearing Comment may be given as part of the virtual meeting format held through 
Zoom Video Conferencing.  Instructions for how to join the virtual meeting and give 
your public comment will be found on the Town of Glastonbury website, Home Page, 
Meetings Tab, Wednesday, May 12th Water Pollution Control Authority Regular 
Meeting.. 

 
 
        
Louis M. Accornero, Chairman 
John A. Davis, Jr., Secretary 
 
 


